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LIAISON OFFICER RECRUITMENT DRIVE & TRAINING 

 

Greetings to our fellow members of the Public Service Union of Belize! 

 

The Public Service Union of Belize (PSU) is embarking on a National Liaison Officer 

Recruitment Drive.  This is being done in an effort to address grievances in a timely and 

efficient matter, strengthen our membership, enhance our employee/employer relations, 

and provide improved representation in office.  With recruitment comes training. Liaison 

Officer Training will be conducted every Thursday 9AM to 4PM at one of the Branches 

starting July 22, 2021. 

 

The PSU Constitution Section 32(10) states, The branches shall be so organized that at the 

workplace or in each department or section, Liaison Officers are to be appointed or elected by 

the branch committee. The Liaison Officer’s primary role shall be to represent the union at the 

workplace and he/she shall be responsible for reporting member grievances to the branch 

committee or the branch chairperson. Liaison Officers shall hold office at the pleasure of the 

union. 

 

The tentative schedule for Liaison Officer Training is as follows: 

1. July 29 –  Stann Creek Branch (Dangriga Town) 

2. August 5 –  Corozal Branch (Corozal Town) 

3. August 12 - Toledo Branch (Punta Gorda Town) 

4. August 19 -  Cayo Branch (San Ignacio Town) 

5. August 26 - Orange Walk Branch (Orange Walk Town) 

6. September 2 - Belize Branch (Belize City) 

7. September 9 -Belmopan Branch (Belmopan City) 

 

Attached is a PSU Liaison Officer Recruitment Drive brochure along with a Liaison Officer 

Application Form. Kindly contact the PSU office for more information at info@psubelize.org 

or 822-3885. 

 

Solidarity Forever! 
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